
From: Danny Varat
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/7/2017 1:09:41 PM
Subject: August 17th

​Hank, our visit to the Horry Sheriff can be anytime after 10. LG will have a private meeting from 8:30-9:30 in 
NMB. The question is if we should visit a center and/or deliver meals on our way to Conway (maybe Carolina 
Forest or even the one near Conway). Let me know what you think works best and the timeframe. I’ll 
coordinate with Sheriff Thompson after that. Thanks
 
DV
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